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20 September 1991
PW/HM/DR/833
4/0313/91GV/CA
Anna Bochnacki
2599

Darroll Harrison Partnership
Lion House

Hare Lane

ESHER

Surrey

K710 0QY

Dear Sirs

TRING ZOOLOGICAL MUSEUM - AKEMAN STREET, TRING

I refer to your consultation under Circular 18/84 of the rebuilding of
the boundary wall around the Museum in Park Street and Akeman Street,

Tring.

Thank you for giving this authority an opportunity to comment on your
proposals. Further to the details given in your letter of 28 August
1991, the accompanying plans, Drawing Nos. 833/SK105 and 110, and the
brick samples received on 6 September 1991, I can confirm that the local

228599

planning authority wishes to raise no objection to the proposed works.

Yours faithfully

'E%EVID NOBLE

DEVELOPMENT CONTROL MANAGER
PLANNING DEPARTMENT




